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20th April 2023 

 

 

Dear Parent Carer/Advocate 

 

Strike Action - Thursday 27th April and Tuesday 2nd May 2023 

 

As you will be aware the NEU has recently balloted its members and confirmed that they will 
be taking further strike action.   

 

The first day of planned strike action will take place on Thursday 27th April 2023 followed by 
a second day on Tuesday 2nd May 2023.  

 

It is our intention to remain open on the 27th April providing levels of staffing are as predicted 
currently.  However, it may be advisable to have plans in place should we have to close at 
short notice if staffing levels become critical.   

 

Can I please remind you that Tuesday 2nd May 2023 is an INSET Day and College will be 
closed to students. 

 

As always, if you have any queries or concerns please do not hesitate to contact me.  

 

Yours sincerely  

 

 
 

Deb Rattley 

Principal  
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